
Sewer  works  in  Kirkliston
begin tomorrow
Road users in Kirkliston are being advised of a lane closure
to enable Scottish Water to lay a new sewer.

A section of Main Street at the junction of the Newliston Arms
hotel will be down to one lane with temporary traffic lights
in place from 17 July for around two weeks while the work is
carried out.

 

Bill  Elliot,  Scottish  Water’s  regional  communities  team
manager, said: “When planning this road traffic management on
Main Street, we liaised closely with the City of Edinburgh
Council.

 

“This road traffic management is essential while we carry out
this important work and we will do all we can to complete it
as quickly as possible.

 

“We  apologise  for  any  inconvenience  and  thank  affected
residents, road users and the community for their patience and
understanding.”
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